
​Hello Gonzales Neighbour:

The results from the City of Victoria neighbourhood boundaries survey have been
released. The online survey closed June 18.  The results of the survey relating to
Gonzales are listed below.

Mayor and Council will be deliberating the survey results, including comments and
emails from the general public, in September.

Please send your comments to mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca, engage@victoria.ca
with a copy to gonzalesneighbours@gmail.com before July 18.  Thank you

Survey Results

A total of 348 people participated in this survey.

● 32% of survey respondents live in Gonzales.
● 20% of survey respondents live in Fairfield.
● 12% of survey respondents live in Rockland.

Of those 348 people:

● 169 (48%) people said council should recognize the Gonzales
Neighbourhood Association and its land use committee as
representative of the Gonzales neighbourhood.

● 55 (16%) people said council should have Rockland represent Gonzales
on land use issues under a unified Gonzales-Rockland neighbourhood
association.

● 124 (36%) people said council should have the Fairfield Gonzales
Community Association continue to represent Gonzales for land use
issues (status quo).

Analysis:

● Gonzales per capita response rate was over 4 times that of Fairfield.
● Rockland had a per capita response rate 2 times that of Fairfield.

(Residents: Fairfield ~12000, Gonzales ~4 000, Rockland ~4 000)

Gonzales Neighbourhood Association

If you would like your name removed from our distribution list please send an e-mail to
gonzalesneighbours@gmail.com




